

Licensing Board for the City of Boston

One City Hall Square, Room 809, Boston, Massachusetts 02201 Telephone: 617-635-4170 | Fax: 617-635-4742

Commissioners:

Christine A.Pulgini, Chairman Keeana S. Saxon Liam P. Curran

Executive Secretary:

Lesley St. Germain

July 27, 2017

Re:

Renewal of Common Victualler Licenses, Section 12 Alcoholic Beverages Licenses, and Entertainment Licenses

Dear Licensee:

The Annual License Renewal period begins in October. This year, the Licensing Board for the City of Boston and the Mayor's Office of Consumer Affairs and Licensing will only be accepting up to date Building Inspection Certificates from the Inspectional Services Department; no proof of payment receipts will be accepted.

Please note there will be no exceptions to this policy and this correspondence gives Licensees more than adequate notice of the change in policy.

Very truly yours.

Christine A. Pulgini, Esq.

Chairman, Licensing Board for the City of Boston

Executive Director, Mayor's Office of Consumer Affairs and Licensing

